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Fair Letter to Employers 

 

Dear Employer: 

 

The Office of Career Services at Grambling State University invites you to participate in 

our Career Fairs.  The Fairs are the Annual Lonnie Smith Career Fair, Spring Career, 

Educational, and Professional Graduate Fair, Annual Athletes Fair, and our Internship 

Fair.  We also have Academic Fairs for the various Departments on campus.   

 

The Fairs are open to students and recent graduates.  Grambling state University offers 64 

Academic programs that are delivered through four colleges. (Arts and Sciences, 

Business, Education, and Professional Studies.)  We also must include our Graduate 

Studies and Research area.  To learn more about our Academic programs, please visit this 

website:  http://;www.gram.edu/academics.  Here are a few highlights about our 

University and students. 

 

 Grambling state University is the country’s top producers of African American 

graduates. 

 Grambling State University is the top producer of Computer Information Science 

grades in Louisiana. 

 Grambling State University houses graduate level Sports Administration 

programs. 

 Grambling State University has one of the largest Criminal Justice Departments in 

the region. 

 Grambling State University has been a recipient of the President’s Higher 

Education Community Service Honor Roll Award for several consecutive years. 

 

To register for career fairs, go to https://grambling-csm.symplicity.com/events, click on 

“Participant Registration”, next to Fair that you wish to attend.  You are also asked to 

send an email, denoting that you will attend as well.  Please send email to 

pierrela@gram.edu. 

 

Registration fees to participate in the Fairs are $250.00, with the exception of the 

Internship Fair for $100.00.   

 

mailto:pierrela@gram.edu


REGISTRATION IS NOW OPENED FOR THE 

49TH ANNUAL LONNIE SMITH CAREER FAIR & 

 1ST ANNUAL ATHLETES CAREER FAIR 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2016 

10AM-2PM 

HOBDY ASSEMBLY CENTER 
 

Registrations Costs 

• $250 

• Each registration includes 1 table with 2 chairs & Lunch for 2 representatives. Additional reps 

will be charged $25 each. 

• To register for these events, go to: https://grambling-csm.symplicity.com/employers and log in. If 

you do not have a log in, simply register with our system, it’s free and you can post jobs anytime.  

• Click on the Career Fair & Events tab at the top 

• In order to participate in the Lonnie Smith and the Athletes Fair, please check both boxes on the 

registration form. 

 

******  Want to avoid the registration fee, BECOME A TIGER PARTNER***** (see attached 

documents on email) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact LaToya Pierre,  Employer Relations Coordinator via email 

@ pierrela@gram.edu or by phone @ 318-274-3349. 
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Each registration includes one table with two chairs, continental breakfast, and lunch for 

two representatives.  Additional reps will be charged $25.00 each.  Following your 

registration, you will receive a confirmation and details regarding the career fair.   

 

Feel free to contact me by emailing fobbsshe@gram.edu by telephone, 318-274-3350.  Or 

you may call or email Ms. LaToya Pierre, pierrela@gram.edu or call 318-274-3349. 

 

The Office of Career Services look forward to partnering with you to fulfill your 

recruiting needs! 

 

 

     Respectfully, 

 

 

     Shelia Fobbs, Ed.D. 

     Director, Office of Career Services 
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